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THIRTEEN staff of Universiti 
Malaysia Sabah, Labuan 
International Campus (UMS­
KAL) attended the Organisation 
and Self-Development Course 
on July 24 at Beta Lecture Hall, 
UMS-KAL. 

It was conducted by the senior 
registrar assistant for alumni and 
student affairs department, Masri 
Judah and assistant manager for 
hostel, Ag Nasip Yunos. 

Masri said the purpose of 
the course was to ensure the 
staff's welfare, motivation and 
self-development were well­
delivered. 

"The next course will be held 
later for the staff to apply their 
skills for the benefit of the 
campus. 

"The Neuro-Linguistic 
Programming (NLP) that is 
taught in this course can help 
the individuals and organisation 
to improve towards achieving 
excellence," he said. 

Masri added that the NLP 
approach was to boost the staffs 
morale to be committed to their 
work and improve their work 
performance and to utilise their 
career potential. 

Masri (seated at third right) and Ag Nasip (seated at second left) with the course participants. 

.I(I.S students exeel 
in art contest 
KINABALU International School (KIS) secondary 
students excelled in the recent Annual Sabah Art 
Competition. 

Jayden Yoon, Naomi Tan and Claire Yip received 
a certificate and cash prize at the presentation 
ceremony at the Sabah State Art Gallery. 

Their artworks will now be entered on behalf 
of Kota Kinabalu District in the state-level 
competition along with artworks from students 
in five other districts. 

KIS principal Stuart McLay commented: "As 
a school we believe very strongly in a broad and 
balanced curriculum and art is an integral part of 
our programme right from our early yea,rs classes 
to our IGCSE and A Level students. 

The KIS students who excelled in the recent Annual Sabah Art 
Competition. 

I am sure the achievements of our three talented 
artists in this competition will be an inspiration to 
all our KIS students in the future." 


